
No. EDN-H (21) B (15)10/2010-DM-Vol-IV 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh Shimla -1 
Tel: 0177-2653120, Extn234 FAX: 2812882 
Email: genbr@rediffmail.com 

Dated: Shimla the August 20 16 
To 

The Deputy Director of Higher Education 
District Chamba, Lahaul&Spiti and Sirmour. 
Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:- Submission of utilization certificate of Smarth-2015. 

It is very unfortunate that even after repeated telephonic 

conversations the requisite information in reference to letter no. EDN­

HE(2l)B(l5)10/2010-DM-Vol-IV dated 18.03.2016, 06.05.2016 regarding the 

utilization certificates of the funds of Samarth-2015 i.e. for Rs.l5000 and Rs.6000 

has not been received till date. You are once again directed to send utilization 

certificates of the funds of Samarth-2015 i.e. for Rs.l5000 and Rs.6000 through 

electronic media and hard copy to this directorate immediately failing which you 

will be liable to strict disciplinary action. 

(Dinkar f~ki)

Director of Higher Education. 

Himachal Pradesh. 


Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:­
1. The Addl. Chief Secretary (Edu.) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

2.vfechnical officer IT with the direction to upload the above said letter. 

3. Guard File. 

lLV 
Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 


